NOTICE OF WAIVER OF THE REQUIREMENT TO INCLUDE
FINANCIAL STATEMENTS IN THE BORDER EXECUTIVE BOARD
ANNUAL REPORT

On 3 ﬁpr’) ’ 2024, 1, Nicola Willis, Minister of Finance, granted a
waiver of the requirement to include financial statements in its annual report for the
2023/24, 2024/25, and 2025/26 financial years to the Border Executive Board (the
Board) under section 45AB of the Public Finance Act 1989. This is because the
functions of the Board - to help coordinate the management of New Zealand’s borders -
are easily defined, with simple operations, and because of the relative immateriality of
the assets, liabilities, expenditure, and revenue of the Board. The financial information
of the Board will be included in the annual financial statements of the New Zealand
Customs Service.
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